## GRAND COUNTY CHRISTIAN ACADEMY



Dear Winter Park Christian School Community,

Thank you for being a diligent supporter of our school. We are sure you are aware of the way God has blessed our school recently with an amazing facility for students to attend and a wonderful, dedicated teaching staff. Now more than ever, we are in a position to reach out and serve the families of the whole community not just the families of Winter Park Christian Church which was the origin of the school.

In keeping with the school's vision and mission statements to serve ALL Christian parents in educating the next generation of believers with Christ-centered education, the name of the school is changing to *Grand County Christian Academy*, effective for the 2019-2020 school year. This will communicate more clearly to the families living in the area and those thinking about moving here that they have an excellent Classical Christian education opportunity available to them regardless of their Christian church affiliation. In the eyes of the public, the name change will be a reflection of our desire to serve all Christian families in the community.

This decision has been made with much prayer and the support of the Winter Park Christian Church Elder Board. The name change will not affect in any way the existing operations, leadership, mission, or vision of the school. Grand County Christian Academy will continue to be a ministry led by Winter Park Christian Church.

We hope you will join us as we continue to pray and act on God's leadership in educating as many of the next generation as possible to engage the world with grace and wisdom, loving both God and others well.

Sincerely,

Winter Park Christian School Executive Board: Jack Dugwyler, Chairman, Tina Shearon, Vice-Chair, Mike Blevins, Mary Loyer, Larry and Micah Benson

Winter Park Christian School Marketing Committee: Tina Shearon, Hannah Holestine, Heather Walker, Nettie Dugwyler, Jon Widdifield